



Rymill Street, London, E16 2TX
Tel. 020 7059 2500
e: office@oasissilvertown.org
www.oasisacademysilvertown.org

29 May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: LEARNING COACHING TEAMS TUTORIAL

We have been so impressed with the independence and resilience of our pupils during this difficult time. In order to further support our students during this period, we have decided to provide a weekly session on Microsoft Teams where students can meet with their Learning Coach and Learning Coaching group.

Where and when will these take place?

Starting next week (w/b 01 June), on Wednesdays at 12.30 they will be invited to a Teams Tutorial. This will be a live drop in session on Microsoft Teams. Students have been provided with instructions on Show My Homework for how to access these sessions.

What will happen in these sessions?

The focus of these sessions will be students' wellbeing and discussion around the PSHE theme for the week. To ensure these sessions run effectively and professionally we have provided students with a number of rules which can be viewed here:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BM5bYK8Yhcs

All lessons will be recorded and if students behave inappropriately they will be removed from the call and you will be informed.

If you need any ICT support with the Tutorials please use the contacts below:

Show My Homework: showmyhomeworksupport@oasissilvertown.org

IT support: servicedesk@oasisuk.org

Or telephone: 0207 921 4330

Yours Sincerely

Rachel Marsden

Associate Assistant Principal

R. Marsden





